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This letter is for notification purposes only 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 

X5 is pleased to announce a recent agreement for X5 OpCo, LLC to acquire the assets of X5 Solutions, 
Inc. and X5 PDX, LLC’s business. X5 OpCo will continue to operate under the X5 Solutions brand that has 
been prevalent in the telecommunications industry since 2000. Your relationship is greatly valued and 
we wish to provide you with as much advance notice as possible. 

 
The transaction is subject to regulatory approval and we expect final close to be on or after March 16, 
2015. Upon final close, your account will be transferred to X5 OpCo at no cost to you and you will 
continue to receive the same rates, features, and terms and conditions you currently enjoy. Any future 
modifications to your service following the transaction will be made in compliance with your existing 
service agreement. Please be assured that the transition will be seamless with X5’s network remaining 
intact. 

 
Although you have the right to select an alternative carrier for your services, we value your business and 
hope X5 OpCo may continue to serve you. If you do wish to select an alternative carrier, please refer to 
your service agreement for the requirements to do so. 

 
For those customers utilizing switched access long distance services who have arranged a preferred 
carrier freeze, your freeze will be lifted and your account will transfer to X5 OpCo unless you select 
another carrier before final close. Please contact your local service provider for assistance in arranging a 
new freeze. 

 
With this acquisition, X5 will be in position to enhance its current product set and expand into additional 
markets with new products and service offerings. We look forward to sharing more detailed information 
with you in the near future. 

 
If you have any questions, concerns, or complaints regarding the transaction, please contact your 
account manager or call our customer service department at (888) 588-1501. The future of X5 is 
underway and we thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
 
 

Best Regards, 

Your X5 Team 




